
Appendix B 

 

Email comment from Scott Thornton, Rocky Mountain Power. 

>>> "Thornton, Scott" <Scott.Thornton@PacifiCorp.com> 11/24/2010 1:05 PM >>> 

 

Rocky Mountain Power appreciates the opportunity it was given to present the processes, 
procedures and challenges it is faced with when preparing forecast class load demand estimates.  
Interaction among the various parties was both vigorous and helpful.   While no single issue was 
resolved with unanimous support, we were able to make impressive progress in several of areas, 
most notably sample design and calibration.  Except as noted in the body of the report, Rocky 
Mountain Power supports the recommendations as laid out by the Division of Public Utilities.  
We believe these recommendations are based on solid principles and best reflect the solutions 
most preferred by the majority of the participants.  We would like to thank the various parties 
who shared in this process.  The meetings were respectful and, we believe, allowed for all 
participants to have their concerns addressed. Finally, the Company would like to thank the DPU 
for its facilitation of this process.  They insured that we continued to move forward, and that all 
parties had a chance to contribute. 

 

 


